From: Chambers - Hatcher VP < Chambers. Hatcher. VP@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 19 July 2022 10:50 AM

To: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>

Cc: Jordan Lombardelli < jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au; Michael

Wright <michael@ieu.asn.au>; Simon Spence <SSpence@aisnsw.edu.au>

Subject: RE: AM2018/18; AM2018/20: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Children's Services Award

2010 and Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2020

OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Redford and other interested parties,

I confirm the 31 August 2022 hearing in relation to the UWU's Responsible Person Allowance claim and the accompanying directions will be vacated in light of the UWU's withdrawal. A formal notice of listing confirming this will follow shortly.

Edrea Venal Associate to Vice President Hatcher



T (02) 9308 1812

E chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

This email was sent from Gadigal Country.

From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>

Sent: Monday, 18 July 2022 4:27 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP < Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: Jordan Lombardelli < jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au >; shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au; Michael

Wright < michael@ieu.asn.au >

Subject: RE: AM2018/18; AM2018/20: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Children's Services Award 2010 and Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2020

Dear Associate

We enclose the following for filing:

- 1. Letter from UWU
- 2. Further Submissions of UWU

Please contact me on 0425 755 938 with any queries.

Regards

Ben Redford

Director – Strategic Power United Workers Union

P: (03) 9235 7777

E: ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au

W: unitedworkers.org.au



Email disclaimer: unitedworkers.org.au/emaildisclaimer

From: Ben Redford

Sent: Friday, 15 July 2022 2:32 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP < Chambers. Hatcher. VP@fwc.gov.au >

Cc: jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au; shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au; Michael Wright

<michael@ieu.asn.au>

Subject: AM2018/18; AM2018/20: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Children's Services Award

2010 and Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2020

Dear Associate

We refer to his honour's Directions in this matter, which require among other things UWU to file material in relation to it by today, 15 July 2020.

We request that the time for filing this material be extended to 5:00PM, Monday 18 July 2020.

We have spoken to representatives from ABL, AFEI and IEU, none of whom have any objection to this request.

For our part, we would not object to similar time being provided to any other party who requests it.

Please contact me on 0425 755 938 with any queries in relation to this matter.

Regards

Ben Redford

Director – Strategic Power United Workers Union

P: (03) 9235 7777

E: ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au

W: unitedworkers.org.au



 ${\it Email disclaimer:} \ \underline{unitedworkers.org.au/email disclaimer}$